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Dear Parents and Students, 

Due to Governor Abbott’s Executive Order extending the closure of school facilities in Texas for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year, Greenwood ISD has established the following timeline:

April 23	Final packet pickup at James R. Brooks Middle School (3-7 p.m.)
May 8 	All assignments and packets must be submitted directly to the teacher or 
placed in the GISD trailer at the administration building. 
April 27 & 29	During this week, students will receive information regarding an assigned 
time to return school materials and pick up personal items. Students will turn in school materials and equipment during assigned dates/times.  This will provide an opportunity for students to return all school computers, calculators, textbooks, athletic equipment and other school property.  Students will also pick up their personal items.  
TBD	 	Graduation
		The details for graduation will be provided as soon as possible via letter to 
seniors, student email, and the Greenwood app. 

As an integral part of the community, Greenwood ISD values its partnership with the parents and families of our students.  Please know that we are committed to providing a quality education for all of our students, and we recognize the tremendous challenges that have been placed upon you during this time of remote learning.  The information above is provided as an overview and timeline for some of the year end activities.  As we conclude the final weeks of this school year, we remain dedicated to our students and their future success.  
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